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Dear Roszkowski Courthouse Occupants:  
  
 Two individuals who were at the Roszkowski Courthouse have tested positive for COVID-
19.  One was last in the building on August 26, on the 3rd and 5th floors.  The second individual 
was last in the building on August 30, 2022, in the basement.  Persons who had direct contact 
with these individuals have been notified.  GSA will clean the relevant spaces.   
 
 Please continue to exercise caution with respect to your health and that of others.  Best 
wishes.     
 
      Yours truly, 

 
 
 
      Rebecca R. Pallmeyer 
      Chief District Judge  
        
 


